
 

11th October 2021. 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We have recently been notified by the NHS of the arrangements for the school based 
COVID-19 Vaccination programme. The enclosed letter by the NHS details what you and 
your child can expect during this process.  
 
The proposed date of the vaccinations in school is: 
 

• Friday 3rd December 13:30-15:00pm  
 

Contained within this pack are the following documents: 
 

• NHS Letter  
• Parental Consent Form  

 
Please could we ask that all parents and carers return their consent forms back to 
school by Friday 22nd October. Please note, you must return the consent form even if 
you do not want your child to be vaccinated. 
 
To accompany the vaccination process in schools the NHS has developed the following 
guides which can be found at www.gov.uk: 
 

• ‘COVID-19 Vaccination, A guide for Children and Young People’ 
• ‘What to expect after your COVID-19 vaccination’  

 
We recognise this may be a difficult time for your child.  
 
We will do all we can to support your child on the day of their vaccine if appropriate and if 
you would like to discuss any details or have any questions or queries on the process then 
please do not hesitate to contact school reception on 01942 877715 or via the ‘get in touch’ 
link on our website www.expanselearning.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Richard King                  Ed Hanley 
Director of Pre-16 Education.     Headteacher. 
 
 
 
 
  

http://www.expanselearning.co.uk/


 

 

 


